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Champaign-Urbana Public Health District Closed Due to Weather 
Conditions 

 

Adverse Weather Forces Office Closures: Prioritizing Safety Amid Icy Road Conditions 
 
CHAMPAIGN, IL – The Champaign-Urbana Public Health District will be closed today, January 22, due 
to inclement weather conditions. This includes the following locations: 

 
• 201 W. Kenyon Road in Champaign 

• 520 E. Wabash in Rantoul 

 
Services will resume Tuesday, January 23, at 8:00 a.m. For the latest updates and information, visit 
www.c-uphd.org. 
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